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Dear Sir / Madam,

I am writing to raise my concerns about the proposed construction of Sizewell C, for a
number of reasons.

There will be a long term impact on the local area — in terms of traffic and disruption, as
well as a significant negative impact on local businesses and tourism. Sizewell is a rural
area, without the necessary infrastructure for a large influx of workers. There will also be a
significant — and irreversible — negative impact on an Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty,
resulting in the loss of rare habitats.

Moreover, it is far from clear that the case for building a new nuclear power station has
been won. It goes against the government’s commitment to green and renewable energy —
nuclear energy is not green as its waste remains radioactive for 100.000 years and it is not
renewable, as uranium is a depleting resource.

There are also aspects of EDF’s plans which are unworkable and poorly thought out. They
have only recently considered the fact that they will need a long term water supply and
have yet to secure this. There are concerns about the negative impact of their recently
proposed water desalination plant. There is also uncertainty about the impact of the new
plant on coastal defences amid new reports on sea level rise.

Finally, there is no guarantee that Sizewell C will not have become obsolete by the time
construction has finished.

For all these reasons I urge that planning permission is not granted.
Yours faithfully

David Eccles





